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Dear Parents / Carers, 

Another action packed week at All Saints with Year 5 enjoying a successful residential visit to Hooke Court where they have 
launched rockets, bridged the moat and built shelters in the woods to name just a few activities! They have made new friends 
with children from other local small schools with whom they have shared the experience.  

Yr2 visited William and Henry’s farm in Holwell and experienced first-hand the hard work that goes on, on a dairy farm! The 
children have produced some exciting writing following this visit so thank you Mr Mrs Mitchell for your time during the visit and 
for inspiring our children!  

On Thursday Ruby Class and Yr 6 watched Charlie and the Chocolate Factory performed by Sherborne Girls’ School, getting some 
inspiration for our own production at the end of year. They were even given their own sweets and chocolate from Willy Wonka’s 
factory following the performance.  

Letters home this week include: 

 What’s on this week w/c 5
th

 May 2017 
 

A few more things…. 

We wish our very small but special group of Yr6 children lots of luck next week which is Assessment Week. Mrs Kellaway is very 
proud of how hard they have worked in preparation. Please remember to have early nights and to be in school refreshed and 
ready each day!  

 Enjoy the weekend. 

Kind regards 
 
 
All Saints 

Sainsbury  Vouchers  
Active Kids vouchers can no longer be collected from Sainsbury's, but they can still be donated to All Saints CE VC Primary School 
until 30 June. Remember, every voucher counts towards brand new cooking and sports equipment, and experiences. Get 
children to look in the car, on the fridge, under the sofa and in every old shopping bag for any missing vouchers. Good luck with 
the hunt. 
  
Year 6s  
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